
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
To: <JDect@aol.com> 
Date: Monday, February 12, 2001 10:05 AM 
Subject: Re: TEMPORARY ADDRESS PLEASE USE kortun@netone.com.tr 
 
Hi Josh, the museum I am working on will be contemporary whatever that means, 
the exhibition area is 9000 sq.ft, in a total of 2 floors, we open in september 
2001. Why don't you come here for the opening of the biennial? It is the third 
week of september. If there is a  magazine you are involved with, I can pull 
some strings and have the foundation/biennial invite you, why not? 
VK 


